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MEMORANDUM

ATTENTION Senate

FROM Jon Driver, Vice-President, Academic and
Provost, and Chair, SCUP
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences: FullProgramProposal for an Extended Minor in World Literature
(SCUP 11-48) y

At its October 26, 2011 meeting SCUP reviewed and approved the Full Program Proposal for a
Extended Minor in World Literature within the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences

RE:

Motion

DATE N ovember 16, 2011

PAGES 1/1
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www.sfu.ca/vpacademic

That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the Full Program Proposal for an
Extended Minor in World Literature within the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences.

encl.

c: K. Seigneurie

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY THINKING OF THE WORLD


































